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21 Bcf Natural Gas Storage Withdrawal 
        Close to Expectations 

 

The EIA reported the withdrawal season’s first withdrawal from natural gas 
storage of 21 Bcf to 3,623 Bcf; close to average of expectations of a 22 Bcf 
withdrawal.  Prices rallied with the release of the report and ended the trading 
day up about 9.5 cents. 

The 21 Bcf withdrawal compares with an 18 Bcf draw for this same time last 
year and the five-year average is a 35 Bcf withdrawal.  Storage at 3,623 is now 317 
below last year  and 35 Bcf less than the 5-year average. 
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